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Dept of Economics Report: Mentoring Session with RSM  

Organized by: Department of Economics, Andhra Mahila Sabha Arts and Science College for 

Women In Collaboration with: United Way of Hyderabad Date: 4th July 2025 

Time: 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

Venue: M.V. Hall and Classrooms of All Streams  

An inspiring and highly engaging offline Mentoring Session was successfully conducted for all 

Undergraduate (UG) students on 4th July 2025 from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM. This event, organized by 

the Department of Economics in collaboration with United Way of Hyderabad and RSM, aimed to 

bridge the gap between academic learning and professional development. 

The session began with a cordial meeting in the Principal’s chamber with the visiting RSM team: 

• Ivaturi  Srikant – Senior Engineer 1 

• Bala Sai – Independence Operations Associate-1 

• Vempati Chatukuri – Independence Operations Associate-1 

• Eshwar Guttimalli Reddy – Director, IT 

• Chandra Shekar- Executive Director, United Way of Hyderabad. 

• Krupa Surekha- Associate Skilling Operation, United Way of Hyderabad 

A formal welcome ceremony followed in M.V. Hall, presided over by: 

• Prof. K. Karuna Devi , Principal 

• Prof. Y. Vasundhara, Vice Principal 

• Prof.A.Pramila ,IQAC Co-Ordinator 

• Dr.K..Kiran Mai, Controller of Examinations  

• Dr. Sarita Jadav, Head, Department of Commerce 

• Asst. Prof. G. Hima Bindu, Head, Department of Economics 

• Faculty members Ms.K.Sai Deepika and  Ms A.Manasa from the Department of Economics , 

the senior faculty and all the faculty members. 

The RSM volunteer team of 90-100, rich in industry expertise, led mentoring sessions by dividing into 

smaller groups and visiting classrooms across various academic streams.  

Their sessions covered: 

• Career Planning and Goal Setting 

• Industry Trends and Skills in Demand 

• Resume Building and Interview Preparation 

• Domain-Specific Career Opportunities 

• Professional Etiquette and Workplace Culture 

With an interactive, hands-on approach, the mentors shared real-world insights and practical 

strategies, particularly on interview techniques and professional networking. The students responded 

with enthusiasm and curiosity, actively engaging throughout the day. 



The session concluded with a feedback meeting in M.V. Hall , where students and the RSM team 
shared their reflections. The feedback was overwhelmingly positive, highlighting the session's impact 
on students’ clarity, confidence, and career orientation. Principal Prof. K. Karuna Devi and  
Asst. Prof.G.Hima Bindu extended their heartfelt thanks to the RSM team and all contributors.  
 
Acknowledgments: 

The Department of Economics expresses sincere gratitude to the RSM volunteers for their time and 

dedication. We also thank the college management, faculty, and support staff for their seamless 

cooperation in making this event a grand success. 

Conclusion: 

This mentoring session was a valuable platform that connected academic learning with professional 
realities. It empowered students with knowledge, skills, and clarity to face future career challenges 
with confidence. 
With Regards, 
G. Hima Bindu 
Asst. Professor & Head, Department of Economics 
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